
and September.  Several of the 

trips coming up that the Lord 

has called us to go on will not 

be for pay. In fact, quite the 

opposite: we are required to 

pay our own way to participate. 

The Lord graciously used one 

donor to pay for our family to go   

on the Jubilation trip to West 

Virginia.  If you would like to 

donate to the ministry to help 

with the cost of the other trips, 

we would be very appreciative. 

In October the 2012 Bible 

Cruise is happening  the 21st–

28th.  If you are planning to join 

us for the cruise, please call 

Lori (800-813-1447) as soon 

as possible to make your reser-

vation. All bookings will be 

closed and final payments are 

due on July 27, 2012. We have 

a smaller, more intimate group 

going this year. We would love 

for you to be a part of it! 

Where has the time disap-

peared? It is difficult to believe 

that our last newsletter was 

dated February 4! There has 

been a lot of activity since 

then, and we want to share 

with you some of the recent 

happenings and some upcom-

ing events as well. 

In our last newsletter we 

asked you to pray for Jim’s 

brother Jeff and his family as 

they sought God’s will for them 

in the states. God is good, and 

they are interviewing for the 

position of Missions Pastor at 

a church in Georgia this week. 

Thank you for your prayers. 

In March Jim spoke at many 

different venues, including the 

Well (a young adult worship 

gathering), the Christseekers’ 

Sunday  School Class at First 

Baptist Melbourne, and North 

Kissimmee Baptist Church.  

On Easter, Jim preached at 

Island Community Church in 

Merritt Island, FL , where he 

will be preaching again April 

22. 

Jim just returned from a reviv-

al at Heritage Baptist Church 

in Beverly Hills, FL, where he 

preached 6 messages on the 

God-centered church. The 

response of the church was 

enthusiastic, and we are wait-

ing to see what God is going to 

do there.  

Jim is excited to be participat-

ing in a friend’s ordination on 

the 29th of April. 

On May 4, our oldest child, 

Nicole, will be graduating from 

high school. On May 6, Jim will 

teach the Christseekers’ Sun-

day  School Class at First Bap-

tist Melbourne, FL .  On May 10 

we leave to drive to Mountain 

Top Church in Ray, MI, where 

Jim will be preaching Sunday 

the 13th, Wednesday the 16th,  

Saturday the 19th, and Sunday 

the 20th. The church is in a 

transitional time and needs 

your prayers.  We are glad to 

also get to go spend some time 

with Jim’s brother John and 

their family while we are in 

Michigan. 

Tuesday Night Bible Study will 

be held April 24, May 1,8, 29. 

Jim will also be speaking at the 

Men in Motion luncheon at 

Central Baptist Church in Mel-

bourne, FL on those Tuesdays. 

June 2-10 the whole family will 

be traveling with the Jubilation 

Student Choir from First Baptist 

Church, Merritt Island, FL. We 

are going on a Mission Trip to 

West Virginia to do construc-

tion on homes and give free 

concerts. Jim will serve as the 

preacher for the trip.  

Please be in prayer for the fall 

as the Lord is beginning to fill 

the schedule.  There is the 

possibility of trips to Massachu-

setts, New Hampshire and 

Romania taking place in August 

 

R e c e n t  a n d  U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  

P R A Y E R  

P O I N T S :  

 Please pray for safety in 

travel as we log a lot of 

miles in these next few 

months. 

 Praise God for continued 

provision for Jim’s par-

ents as they go through 

this time of transition. 

 Pray for us as we send 

our eldest child off to 

college at UCF this   

August. 
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You are cordially invited 

to come and join us for a 

special time of 

fellowship, discipleship 

and Bible Study on  

HEAVEN: The Best is 

Yet to Come! 

Royal Caribbean 

Freedom of the Seas 

7 Night Eastern Caribbean     

October 21-28, 2012 

For more information, visit our website:   

www.justapreacherministries.org 

to those of you who have 

contributed t0 

Justapreacher 

Ministries                

If you would like to help support 

the ministry, please send your tax

-deductible gift to:      

Justapreacher Ministries    

P.O. Box 372236                  

Satellite Beach, FL  32937  

http://www.justapreacherministries.org/

